Report on Order of the Arrow

To:  

All Troop 505 Scouts

From:

Joe H. - OA Representative

Re:

Order of the Arrow

Date:

August 18, 2003

This is a list of things coming up in the Order of the Arrow:

The Aniwaya Chapter (this is our chapter) meets the 1st Thursday of every month at St. John the Devine at 7:30 p.m.  All members can come.  It’s pretty fun.  They usually serve pizza and announce events and do planning.

On September 19-21, will be the Ordeal.  For our district and troop, we go to Camp Strake.  Anyone who has elected but hasn’t done their Ordeal yet needs to go because this will be the last time this year.  If you don’t go now, you will have to be elected again in March.  Copies of the registration forms are stapled to this report.  You can also check the web site at www.colonneh.org.   The OA wants adult leaders and members to go also to help.  You can find forms if you want to go at the web site.  Scout members of the OA are also needed to serve as Elangomats.  (which is a “friend” who as a dedicated brother retakes the Ordeal as the inspiration and guide to the candidates).

The OA Pow Wow will be October 17-19 at Camp Strake.  I stapled a page from the web site that describes it and copy of the registration to this report.  You can also go to the web site for more information.  This is only for OA members.  This will be a fun time and a chance to earn your Brotherhood if you have been in the OA long enough (at least 10 months) and meet the other requirements in the OA Handbook.

Colonneh Lodge College will be December 13.  I don’t know what this is yet.

The Order of the Arrow Banquet is January 10.

The Section 2 Conclave will be March 19-20 of next year at Bovay.  This is where our section of the national region meets.  I didn’t go this past summer, but Mr. Dismuke and Chris did.  They said it was really great.  I plan to go this year.  This is only for member.

The Native American Weekend will be April 2-4 of next year.  This date has moved.  I don’t know the location yet.  This is open to members and non-members.  They usually teach Indian Lore Merit Badge.

I will get more information for Conclave and Native American Weekend later.

